
MEMO 

TO:  Park Board 

FROM:  Greg Vitale, Director of Parks and Recreation 

Date:  July 10, 2018 

Re:  Frank H. Hammond Park Tennis Resurfacing   

 

The tennis courts at Frank H. Hammond Park have finally been resurfaced.  The work was delayed due to 

a wet late May and Early June.  The repair work includes Armor crack fill, which extends the life of the 

repair cracks.  A before and after pictorial is included in the agenda.      


